
Mt. Holly Springs Borough Council Workshop 
Meeting Minutes- November 29, 2018 

 
 
 
 
Call to Order – Mr. Collins called the November workshop meeting of the Borough 
Council to order at 6:30pm.  

 
Attendance– The following members of the Borough Council were present; James 
Collins II, Katie Daniels, Sherry Boyles, Cathy Neff, Edgar Kendall, Deborah Halpin- 
Brophy, and Cindy Goshorn. Also present; Thomas Day, Police Chief/ Borough 
Manager. Absent was P. Scott Boise, Mayor. 
 

 
Mrs. Halpin-Brophy motioned to approve the minutes from the November 12, 2018 
meeting of council as presented. The motion was seconded by Mrs. Boyles and 
passed by majority vote.  
 
Ms. Daniels reported that there will be a meeting of the Public Works Committee 
directly following the council workshop meeting on December 27, 2018 to go over 
Trash, Trine, and Trucks.  
 
Park and Recreation will be taking over the Annual Halloween Parade in 2019. 
 
Rebecca Yearick was present for the meeting and shared her report with council.  
 
Council members engaged in conversation regarding the future agenda items for 
the December meeting of council.   
 
Adjourn – Mrs. Halpin-Brophy made a motion to adjourn that was seconded by Mrs. 
Neff. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 8:13pm.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Sara E. Jarrett - Eaton 
Borough Secretary/ Treasurer 


